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You don't often get email from leanne.purchase@launceston.tas.gov.au. Learn why this is important

 
Thank you for your email received 12 August 2024 agreeing to an extension of time to 23 August 2024 to allow
City of Launceston's Council to consider the above at the Council Meeting held on 22 August 2024.
 
The purpose of my email is to advise that the Council resolved to:
 
1. note the correspondence from the Hon. Nic Street MP, Minister for Local Government, which explains
proposed amendments to the Local Government
(General) Regulations 2015 and a new Local Government (Code of Conduct) Order; and
2. request the Chief Executive Officer provides feedback by email to the Office of Local Government indicating
the City of Launceston’s support for the proposed
amendments.
 
A copy of the minute item will be available at Agendas and Minutes - City of Launceston early next week.
 
With that in mind, please accept this email as confirmation of the City of Launceston's support for the proposed
amendments.
 
Kind regards,
Leanne.
 

Leanne Purchase
Manager Governance
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